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Dear Chair Aquino, Vice Chair Ilagan, and Members of the Committee, 
 
 Matson Navigation Company, Inc. (“Matson”) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments 
on HB824, Relating to Intoxicating Liquor, and respectfully requests amendments.  This measure 
requires any express carrier company, common or contract carrier, or any other person that transports 
liquor from outside the State for delivery in the State to any person to prepare and file monthly reports 
with the appropriate county Liquor Commission.  There is an exception for transportation of liquor to 
those having a class l manufacturer license or class 3 wholesale dealer license. 
 
 Matson complies with disclosure requirements at all levels of government and we do not 
believe this measure is intended to extend to water carriers as defined and regulated by the Surface 
Transportation Board of the United States.  Rather, we believe that this measure is intended to ensure 
compliance of other methods of shipping liquor into the State.  We suggest amending this measure to 
expressly exclude water carriers. 
 
 We suggest including the following language at page 1, line 9: “(a)  Notwithstanding section 281-
33, any express carrier company, common or contract carrier, except water carriers and water carriers 
as defined and regulated by the Surface Transportation Board of the United States, or other person 
that transports liquor from outside the State for delivery in the State to any person, except those having 
a class 1 manufacturer license or class 3 wholesale dealer license, shall prepare and file a monthly report 
with the liquor commission or liquor control adjudication board of each county in which the delivery is 
made.” 
 
 We note that the Senate Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection recently heard the 
companion to this measure and adopted our suggested amendments.  Thank you for considering our 
testimony. 
























	HB-824_Matson Navigation Company, Inc.
	HB-824_Hawaii Liquor Wholesalers Association

